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Stephen Weizenecker And Others Provide
Comments To Legislators Reviewing Film Tax Credit
February 7, 2020 Atlanta

Steve Weizenecker testified before the Atlanta House Arts and
Entertainment Working Group regarding Georgia’s film tax credit. Steve’s
testimony was reprinted in a Georgia Entertainment News article,
“Stephen Weizenecker and others provide comments to legislators
reviewing film tax credit,” and he was also quoted in Savannah Now,
Albany Herald and Athens Banner-Herald.
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https://livestream.com/accounts/25225474/events/8737138/videos/201570692
https://georgiaentertainmentnews.com/2020/02/stephen-weizenecker-and-others-provide-comments-to-legislators-reviewing-film-tax-credit/
https://www.savannahnow.com/news/20200208/film-tax-credit-audits-boost-case-for-more-oversight
https://www.albanyherald.com/news/film-tax-credit-audits-boosting-case-for-greater-oversight/article_285468e6-4a8a-11ea-a2f4-4713232e3a3d.html
https://www.onlineathens.com/news/20200207/film-tax-credit-audits-boosting-case-for-greater-oversight

